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❖ Does your sidewalk have problems? Please contact the Hillsborough County Public 

Works Department at (813) 307-1868 to request sidewalk repairs. They also have an 

online form at: https://hillsboroughcounty.org/en/residents/property-owners-and-

renters/roads-and-sidewalks/action-folder/report-sidewalk-and-roadway-damage 

For years now, the HOA has been contacting Hillsborough County to trying to get the 

sidewalks in our community repaired. It seems like there has been more success with 

individual home-owners contacting them directly.  

❖ The Annual Easter Egg Hunt was held April 15 and Annual Community Yard Sale was 

held April 22. Thank you to the Social Committee for coordinating these events. The 

next event will be the Fourth of July Parade. 

❖ Suspicious Activity has been noted in the community, including some recent thefts. 

Please keep an eye out for suspicious activity and report it to either the HOA or the 

Sherriff’s office. Remember to lock away valuables and don’t hesitate to notify a 

neighbor if you see something they might have left out or open.  

❖ Find our group on  Canterbury Glen for up to date information and community 
activity photos and posts. 

 

Please remember to pick up after your pet. 
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